Ref: NCEL/MEM/02/2007





March 16th, 2007

Dear Member,

NCEL Annual Subscription
This is further to our circular dated December 12th, 2006 reference NCEL/MEM/006/2006.

As most of you are aware, a number of Members have written to us with queries regarding this levy of Annual Subscription by the NCEL Board.

At the NCEL Board Meeting No. 3 held yesterday, 15th March, 2007, this matter was again discussed and it was decided a follows;

1. NCEL’s launch is imminent and we will shortly be advising all NCEL Members of the ‘go-live’ date.

2. The Annual Subscription Fee is a mandatory levy on all NCEL Members.
3. The Annual Subscription Fee will be charged on a Calendar Year basis starting from an initial first year fee of Rs. 100,000/- applicable from 1st January 2007 through to 31st December 2007. 

4. Subsequent Annual Renewal Subscription Fee will be Rs. 25,000/- per calendar year, starting from 1st January, 2008.

5. An extension until the NCEL Launch Date was granted to those Members who have not yet submitted the Annual Subscription of Rs. 100,000/- for the Calendar Year 2007 (1st January 2007 through to 31st December 2007). 
We appreciate all your support and patience thus far and look forward to your continued support this year and indeed going forward, as it is only together with our Members that the Exchange can thrive and succeed.
Sincerely,

Arsheen Saulat

Head of Compliance
